

Outer Cape Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan Steering Committee Meeting Discussion Summmary/Minutes March 19, 2015 Truro Town Hall

Steering Committee Members in attendance: Roger Chauvette (Provincetown) Eric Larsen (Provincetown); Karen Snow (Truro); Sara Hutchings (Wellfleet); Suzanne Thomas (Wellfleet); Sarah Korjeff (CCC); Martha Hevenor (CCC). Members absent: Charleen Greenhalgh (Truro), Lauren McKean (NPS); Karst Hoogeboom (NPS)

The meeting came to order at 8:40 AM.

1. Discussion of draft route concepts

The group reviewed the draft route concepts to be presented at the March 26 workshop. They include potential primary route segments that could serve as the "spine" and secondary route concepts that connect to the spine route and to destinations in the towns. Pedestrian routes were shown as secondary and identified as pedestrian. Eric suggested adding a loop in Provincetown from the railroad bed down Howland to Route 6 to Conwell, where it would connect with the on-road route currently in development (with the park service and Town of Provincetown) from Race Point Road to Macmillan wharf. CCC said they would add that route segment to the map.

2. Preparation for public workshop

CCC went over their ideas for the workshop agenda – asking steering committee town reps if they could each give a brief update on bike/ped happenings in their town. CCC would give a short introductory presentation and explain the maps, which would be displayed on tables. Workshop attendees will be asked to identify their top priority routes in the first mapping exercise. For the second exercise, participants will be asked to identify the types of treatments/accommodations for the route segments. Steering committee members will be needed to facilitate the mapping exercises.

3. Other business None

4. Next steps

The group will have a meeting after the workshop to review the maps.

Meeting documents: Draft workshop potential primary and secondary route concept map. Draft criteria for evaluating route segments.